
Reference No. : 136/21-22 

  

樂道中學 

LOCK TAO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

19th June, 2022 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
 

Our Students’ Contraction of COVID-19 

 

Our school received a notification that a Secondary 1 student was initially diagnosed with COVID-19, and the 

student last entered our campus on 30th June, 2022. Based on the advice provided by CHP, our school has further 

strengthened the cleansing and disinfection of the school premises. 

 

 As the epidemic situation shows signs of a rebound, our school will continue to strictly put in place various anti-

epidemic measures stipulated in the 'Health Protection Measures for Schools' issued by the EDB and the 'Health Advice 

to Schools for the Prevention of COVID-19' issued by the CHP, as well as all other measures against the pandemic. 

 

Parents should continue to take precautionary measures for COVID-19, pay attention to the health conditions of 

their children and arrange for them to complete an RAT every school day before returning to school. If children have 

tested positive, they should not return to school and should report this to the school immediately. Taking into account the 

increasing number of outbreaks of upper respiratory tract infection (URTI) reported recently and the symptoms of URTI 

being similar to that of COVID-19, if students have a fever or respiratory symptoms, they should not return to school 

regardless of their RAT results. If children feel unwell (even if the symptoms are very mild), they should seek medical 

advice promptly so as to receive appropriate diagnoses and treatments early. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 
 

    Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

    Principal of Lock Tao Secondary School 

........................................................................................................................................................................... 
 
To:  Principal 

 

Our Students’ Contraction of COVID-19 

 

 I am the parent/guardian of (Class) ________ (Student Name) __________________________________(    ). 

I have acknowledged that I have read and understood the contents of the issue regarding the notice of “Our Students’ 

Contraction of COVID-19”.  

 

       Name of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

       Signature of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

       Date       : __________________________ 

 Reference No. : 136/21-22 

 


